
MYRA HEASLIP 

Myra became Club Treasurer in 1975. It was a time when the Treasurer had to deal with 

fund-raising, cash management as most payments were cash or cheque and numerous 

expenses and income from tours. The financial records were kept with thoroughness and 

much time was invested in ensuring all subscriptions were paid. Myra accompanied the 

1984 New Zealand tour. Those tasks, and involvement with the teams of her three boys, 

Gary, Robert and Steven, kept her occupied until 1984. But Myra was far from finished 

helping the Club. She became the club’s first part-time worker two afternoons a week, 

helping with many administrative tasks, her long experience being so valuable advice to 

inquirers. After retirement from that task Myra continued to help with the tournament. 

Husband Ken also helped with many practical tasks around the Club. Myra was awarded life 

membership in 1981. 

 


